
The Porch Club of Riverton
Presents:

Pre-Holiday
Shopping 
Spree

Come see our exciting collection of hand-crafted  
and artistic items at our Pre-Holiday Shopping  
Spree.  Find interesting, exciting products for the 
upcoming holidays, gift-giving or personal use. 

When:  Monday, November 13, 2023 

Where: The Porch Club 
         Fourth and Howard Streets, Riverton 

Time:  6:00 - 9:00 PM 

For more information:  
Contact: JoAnn 856-829-7540   

The Porch Club is a certified 501(c)3 non-profit organization dedicated to women’s and 
children’s causes in the community.  Proceeds support Emmanuel Cancer Foundation, 
(whose mission is the support and comfort of pediatric children with cancer and their 
families) and other charitable organizations the Porch Club supports. Thank you for 
your help.


